
Letter of Appreciation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Your Organization's Name], I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your 

generous donation towards accessible housing. Your commitment to supporting our mission to 

create inclusive and equitable housing solutions is truly inspiring. 

Your contribution will make a significant difference in the lives of individuals and families who 

rely on accessible housing options. Thanks to your kindness, we can provide safe, comfortable, 

and accessible living environments for those in need. 

We are honored to count you as a supporter, and we are excited to keep you updated on the 

progress of our projects. Together, we can create a more inclusive community for all. 

Thank you once again for your generosity. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


